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Annual Officer Elections:

We will be electing new officers at our June meeting.  Here is the current ballot:

Grand Knight Dave Anderson
Deputy Grand Knight Larry Nelms
Chancellor John Modder
Recording Secretary Tom Foy
Treasurer Bruce Skyrd
Financial Secretary* Dave Renard
Advocate Joe Booth or Dennis Buchheit
Lecturer* Ray Wallace
Warden Tom Doyle
Chaplain* Msgr. Greg Schmidt
Inside Guard Geoffrey Bilger
Outside Guard Henry Boeckmann
Outside Guard Mark Ryan
Trustee First Year Steve Minowitz
Trustee Second Year Bill Nahm
Trustee Third Year Bill Boyle III

Man the Can:

Thank you to all of the Knights eho have volunteered to man the can.  We continue to need help 
with the two 5:00 PM Masses.  If you are going to Mass, please help Man the Can!

St. Peterfest:

We need volunteers for St. Peterfest.  Please contact Dave Renard.

Important Dates:

Patriotic Degree Exemplification March,  2019
June Officer Meeting June 7,  2018, 7:30 PM
June Business Meeting: June 14,  2018,  7:15 Rosary, 7:30 Meeting
June Man the Can June 9 - 10, 2018 at  St. Peter Parish
St. Peterfest June 1 – 2 2018.


